St Leger Homes High Rise Newsletter

Puilding safety

Welcome Fridge Magnets

Welcome to our newsletter for tenants living
in high rise homes.

We want to keep you up-to-date about all of
the works that are planned or underway to
improve the building where you live. Our main
priority, as always, is to keep you and other
residents safe.

We'd really appreciate your feedback on how
you are finding things, to ensure we are
listening to your views and concerns at all
times. Why not drop us a message or come
along to our next High Rise Engagement
Group meeting and get involved?

Danny, Glen, Paul & Jenny - the Building
Safety Team

Get in touch

Remember if you want to discuss any
of these works with us, please do get

in touch!
contocihIen A gift from the Building Safety Team, please pop the

Tel: 01302 862862 magnet on your fridge and scan the QR code with any

Email: info@stlegerhomes.co.uk Smart phone or tablet and it will translate the Fire Action
Notice into a choice of 29 different languages and they
glow in the dark!

Report it Get involved

If you want to get involved our next
No matter you small your concerns, we want to hear High Rise Engagement Group meetings

from you to ensure we continue to improve safety for all is 23/02/23, 2pm at Boughen Centre
our tenants. If you have any suggestions, please email
them to BuildingSafety@stlegerhomes.co.uk
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